
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

March 26, 2015 
 
 
 
Re:  Charitable/Non-Profit Status 
 
Dear Charitable Contribution Donor, 
 
Charitable contributions to the School District of Holmen (District) are tax-deductible. 
 
The tax-deductible status is conferred upon the District because the Internal Revenue 
Service (IRS) recognizes the District as a “GOVERNMENTAL UNIT.” Charitable 
contributions to Governmental Units are tax-deductible under section 170(c)(1) of the 
Internal Revenue Code when the charitable contribution is made for a public purpose. 
 
To provide charitable contribution donors documentation of the District’s Governmental 
Unit status, under section 170(c)(1) of the Internal Revenue Code, the District requested 
and received validation of its Governmental Unit status from the IRS. On March 24, 
2015 the IRS issued a letter confirming the District’s Governmental Unit status. The IRS 
confirmation is reprinted on pages 2 and 3 of this document. 
 
Some have asked if the District is a 501(c)(3) “TAX-EXEMPT CHARITABLE 
ORGANIZATION” per IRS code. The District is not a 501(c)(3) organization. Since the 
IRS conferred status of 170(c)(1) extends the same tax-deductible privileges to 
charitable contribution donors pursuing a 501(c)(3) status would be redundant in 
purpose and require additional IRS reporting by the District. 
 
With Greatest Appreciation, 
 
 

 
 
Julie Holman 
Director of Finance & Operations 
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